
 

June 11, 2019 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

SET # 3  
 

TO : All Prospective Bidders  

FROM : Ehab Azab, Contracts Administrator 

SUBJECT : Set #3 - Contract C19010 – Cerone Division Emergency Generator Replacement  

Q4 Do you have an expected release of the bid package for C19010 Cerone Division Emergency 

Generator Replacement? We will be submitting our RFQ Response this week!  

A4.  The IFB is planned for advertisement on June 12, 2019, with pre-Bid conference on June 26, 

2019, and Bid Opening on July 17, 2019. Prospective Bidders who downloaded the Request 

for Pre-qualification of Bidders will be notified by VTA via their registered email once the 

IFB is advertised. 

 This answer shall update answer #A2 of “Questions and Answers” Set # 2 dated 

May 15, 2019.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (408)321-5835. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ehab Azab 

Construction Contracts Administrator 


